
 

June 6, 2024 

Via email: Timothy.Pearce@dnv.com 

Timothy Pearce, Head of Section 
DNV Energy USA Inc. 
2777 North Stemmons Freeway 
Suite 1520 
Dallas, TX  75207 

SUBJECT:  Notice of Withdrawal of Conditional Award under RFP # 202402040, 
Electric Transmission Line Consultant for the Office of the Public Advocate 

Dear Mr. Pearce: 

This letter is in regard to the subject Request for Proposals (RFP), issued by the State 
of Maine, Office of the Public Advocate.  Pursuant to Part V, B, 4 of the RFP, the Department 
has decided to withdraw the conditional award made.

Sincerely,

William S. Harwood
Maine Public Advocate
State House Station 112
Augusta, ME  04333-0112
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